From: <u>uaf-osp@alaska.edu</u>on behalf of <u>Jo-Ann Mellish</u>

To: <u>Jo-Ann Mellish</u>

Subject: NPRB: Open and here to support you Date: Wednesday, April 15, 2020 12:52:04 PM

Dear PI,

NPRB staff may not be in the office on 1007 W 3rd Avenue, but we are at work remotely and doing our best to continue to support you and our research community. Our Panel and Board meetings are continuing virtually, and we are able to perform most functions from our home offices. We are moving forward with reviewing submitted proposals, accepting new proposals, and providing administrative support for all of our open projects.

We all understand this may not be the case for you and your team. If the current global situation has impacted your ability to work on your project, for any number of reasons, please do not hesitate to reach out if I can be of assistance.

Be kind and take care of each other.

Jo-Ann

Jo-Ann Mellish, PhD
Senior Program Manager| Chief Grants and Planning Officer
North Pacific Research Board
907.644.6712
www.nprb.org